
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 February 12, 2018 
 
 
ITEM:  VIII.H. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval for Board Member to Take MASB Classes 
  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the participation of Board trustees in MASB CBA classes at Wayne RESA in March 
2018, for a total final cost of $405, as shown below: 
 

Mark Johnson will take Session 1 (March 8, 2018) and Session 2 (March 22, 
2018) of the Board President Workshop.  The cost is $360.  Wayne RESA will 
refund 50% of the cost, bringing the final total to $180. 
 
Tammy Bonifield, Karen Bradford, Colleen Burton, Liz Jarvis, and Crystal Frank 
will take CBA 310: Anatomy of a School Budget on March 8, 2018.  Cost is $90 
per person, for a total of $450.  Wayne RESA will refund 50% of the cost, 
bringing the final total to $225. 

 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Per Board Policy, Board Trustees are encouraged to participate in professional 
development for their leadership roles and are required to obtain Board approval for 
doing so. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
All within prescribed budget allocations. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Board of Education 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
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